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COMMUNIQUE

Further to the Communiqué dated 1 September 2023, the board of directors (“Board”) of 
MCB Group Limited (the “Issuer”) is pleased to announce that the Listing Executive Committee of 
The Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd (the “SEM”) has approved, the listing of the following 
Unsecured Floating Rate Notes (“Notes”):

The Issuer has undertaken to make available 1,000 Notes of each tranche for trading at an 
indicative price of MUR 1,000 each (as may be adjusted to the nearest tick size as per the Trading 
Procedures of the SEM) on the first day of trading. The Notes have been assigned a rating of CARE 
MAU AAA (outlook: stable) by CARE Ratings (Africa) Private Limited.

The Listing Particulars with regard to the listing of the Notes are available for inspection for a 
period of 14 days from the date of this Communiqué at the office of the company secretary of the 
Issuer and on the Issuer’s website.

This Communiqué is not an invitation to the public to subscribe for the Notes and is provided for 
information purposes only.

By order of the Board      21 November 2023

MCB Group Corporate Services Ltd
Company Secretary

This Communiqué is issued pursuant to the SEM Listing Rule 11.3, the Securities Act 2005 and the rules and regulations 
made thereunder. The Board accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this Communiqué.

Tranche Reference Number Number of Notes First day of Listing and Trading of the Notes

FLN-02-MUR3Y-082026 773,195 28th November 2023

FLN-02-MUR5Y-082028 1,726,805 28th November 2023


